

Church Hill, Kingsnorth, Ashford, Kent TN23 3EF T 01233 622673 E office@kingsnorth.kent.sch.uk W www.kingsnorth.kent.sch.uk

Headteacher: Mr Iain Witts

16 December 2022

Dear Parents / Carers

Emergency Holiday Contact

We hope that the Christmas holidays is an invaluable and precious time to spend with family and friends and that this brings you all great joy. We are also very mindful that the holidays can bring anxiety and the interruption to support from external agencies and support groups.

In response to this, we have set up an emergency email address for any parent or family that experience distress in the holidays and would like support from the school. The email account will be regularly monitored with a response from the following senior colleagues; Mrs Rich, Mr Witts, Miss Moore or Mrs Bone.

holidaysupport@kingsnorth.kent.sch.uk

You may also find the contact details of other support agencies of use as detailed below;

Agency Name	Phone contact	Email contact
Early Help	03000 41 03 05	AshfordEarlyHelp@kent.gov.uk
KCC Front Door	03000 41 91 91	social.services@kent.gov.uk
Social Services out of hours	03000 41 11 11	
NEFLT		https://www.nelft.nhs.uk/services-kent-children-young-peoples-mental-health/
Kooth		https://www.kooth.com/

We hope that you all have a happy and safe Christmas, however if you need our support please do contact us.

Kind regards

Sarah Bone

Paula Rich

